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Please stop the senseless waste of toxins into the Penobscot. There is no need to sacrifice 
our environment for industry. YES! I want to change the rules to prevent out-of-state 
generated waste from trashing our homelands.

-- 
Sincerely, 

Ariadne Dimoula 
Director Ocean Research 
Paramount Planet Product LLC.
P: (207) 307.9393
W: paramountplanetproduct.com
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